
 

Security Alert provided by the: 

 

Please be on the lookout & help the Arlington Police with a vehicle break-in and 
theft on 4/20. Suspect has not been found.  

The report read as follows: Sometime early morning on 04/20/15, unknown 
suspects forced entry through the passenger side window of 2014 Chevrolet PK 

parked in a Hotel parking lot off of Hwy. 360 near Six Flags in Arlington.  Included 
in the property stolen was a credit card used at Wal-Mart, 7451 McCart Ave. in 

Fort Worth. Video surveillance captured the pictured female to have committed 
the unauthorized transaction.  Any assistance in identifying her would be 

appreciated. The female arrived and left in the pictured vehicle.      

 
 

If you see suspicious activity in or around your hotel, please contact the Crime Stoppers Hotline at 817-469-8477. 

To report a alert, please visit  

www.staytarrantcounty.com or email us at info@staytarrantcounty.com . 

http://www.staytarrantcounty.com/
mailto:info@staytarrantcounty.com

